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Sundermeyer, Susan

From: Dietrich, Natelle*
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 8:51 AM
To: Sundermeyer, Susan
Subject: FW: ACEEE responses to Ameren Missouri and KCP&L comments
Attachments: ACEEE Responses to Report Comments from Missouri Utilities_6-28-11.docx

             

 

From: Maggie Molina [mailto:mmolina@aceee.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 8:44 AM 
To: Dietrich, Natelle* 
Cc: Suzanne Watson; Wilbers, Brenda 
Subject: ACEEE responses to Ameren Missouri and KCP&L comments 

 

Hi Natelle, 
  
Please find attached our responses we sent to Ameren Missouri and KCP&L on their comments on our report.  Could you 
please file these in the KEMA study docket? 
  
Thank you. 
  
Maggie 
  
  
Maggie Molina  
Research Manager, Policy Program 
American Council for an Energy‐Efficient Economy (ACEEE) 
Washington, D.C. 
202‐507‐4004 
mmolina@aceee.org  


